
Dear Parents and families,

To align with our Covid Safe policy, please

refrain from entering the service space

unless absolutely necessary.

An educator will sign your child in and out

for you at the door.

Please also ensure you are checking in

using the QR code.

Have a lovely day,

Your Camp Australia OSHC Team.


